
 

 
 

TOWN OF 

GREENWICH 
 

Office of the First Selectman (203) 622-7710 fax: (203) 622-3793 

Town Hall• 101 Field Point Road • Greenwich, CT 06830 

E-Mail: fred.camillo@greenwichct.org  

 

  Fred Camillo 

  First Selectman 
 

 
 
 

                
 

  Board of Selectmen Energy Management Advisory Committee Meeting 
 

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

3:00 p.m. 

Greenwich Town Hall, Cone Room 

 

        

AGENDA 

 

1. Full Committee discussion (15 mins) 

• Approval of prior meeting minutes 

• Annual Report preview discussion 
 
2. Phase 2 projects review (40 mins): 

 

• Central Middle School project review 

• Other team reviews 
 
3. Final questions and wrap up (5 mins) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity, 
affirmative action, and providing reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. If you require an 

accommodation to participate, please contact the Commissioner of Human Services at 203-622-3800 or 
demetria.nelson@greenwichct.org. 

"The Town of Greenwich is Dedicated to Diversity and Equal Employment Opportunity" 
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